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DUKE ENGINEERING & SERVICES TO BRIEF NRC STAFF ON REGION I WORK

Representatives of Duke Engineering & Services will
brief Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region I staff on Thursday,
July 9, regarding work the firm is performing in the region. NRC
Region I encompasses the Northeastern United States.

The meeting will begin at 1:30 p.m. in the Executive
Conference Room at the Region I office in King of Prussia, Pa.
It will be open to the public for observation.

Last year, Duke Engineering & Services acquired the
Nuclear Services Division of the Bolton, Mass.-based Yankee
Atomic Electric Company. As a result of that deal, Duke provides
engineering services to a number of nuclear power plants
previously served by Yankee Atomic’s Nuclear Services Division,
including the Vermont Yankee facility in Vernon, Vt., and the
permanently shutdown Yankee Rowe facility in Rowe, Mass.

Duke Engineering & Services is a subsidiary of Duke
Energy Corp., a global energy company headquartered in Charlotte,
N.C.
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